
 

 

27th October 2024 

No. 24/2024-2025  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Subject: Parents Responsibility for Students' Punctuality to School 

 

Importance: Extremely High 

 

It has been observed that some parents are consistently dropping their children off late in the morning. 

Additionally, a few students residing near the school are also arriving late. Despite several requests for 

improvement, this issue persists. 

 

We understand that the student is not always at fault, but this pattern of behaviour from parents is a 

concern. As the first teachers of your children, we must reflect on the example we are setting. What 

message are we conveying about punctuality and responsibility? 

 

We humbly request the cooperation of all parents in fostering a positive school culture that emphasizes 

the importance of punctuality and attendance. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. In this regard, parents are kindly requested to click 

the following link for filling out the undertaking form: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=cqFd0UJK4069VF5FK1MhJw3VdMSsEWhFs8

FxkrvQwGdUODFMSUU2UFZQWEdSQ1AwWTVLVlUyRlNDVC4u  

 

Regards, 

 

 

Dr D.A. Nazar 

Principal 
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